
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Hollywood United Neighborhood Council 
Name: Jim Van Dusen 
Phone Number: (213) 304-7410 
Email: jim@myhunc.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(11) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(1) 
Date of NC Board Action: 10/10/2022 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 10/11/2022 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 22-0499 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Hollywood United Neighborhood Council (HUNC) strongly supports the Bureau of
Street Services (StreetsLA) recommendation that the City Council grant the CEQA appeal by the
Bronholly and Carolus Residents Coalition, rescind the Notice of Exemption, and direct that the
permit application be returned to StreetsLA for further consideration and more meaningful analysis
to study any adverse potential impacts by the proposed project to protected trees, protected wildlife
and wildlife corridors. HUNC is concerned and reluctant to set forth a precedent that would support
these kinds of exemptions for hillside properties in the future. 

mailto:NCSupport@lacity.org

